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To:  Members of the MMTA Executive Committee 

May 22, 2010 

 

The past few months have been exciting, most notably with my attendance at the MTNA National 
Conference in Albuquerque, New Mexico.  As MMTA president, it is my pleasure to present the MMTA 
report to the Southern Division meeting.   I’ve included this report for your records. 

 

During the State President’s Advisory Council Meeting, reports were given by the top leaders in MTNA.  President Ann Gipson noted 
that the attendance for the national conference was down possibly due to the downturn in the economy.   She also encouraged mem-
bers to recruit at the grassroots level and to invite student members and other young professionals to become involved in leadership 
roles.  Treasurer Cheryl Pachak-Brooks ensured all members present that MTNA is in good financial health, much improved over the 
previous year.   As of February 28, 2010, MTNA’s current assets were $2,527,468, a net gain of over $554,000; and short-term cash 
was $363,358, a net gain of over $100,000 since February 2009.   Executive Director, Gary Ingle, presented an update on the Lead-
ership Summit which had been cancelled last fall due to the economy.  Instead of holding the Summit in early September at the begin-
ning of our teaching year, this year’s Summit will be held during the March national conference.   This will expand the national confer-
ence and also allow the Summit to invite not only state presidents, but other state and local leaders. 

 

As MMTA president, it is always an honor to present awards during our 2010 State Finals Recitals held this spring in Hattiesburg at 
William Carey University.   The success of this event is in large part due to the tireless efforts of Ellen Price Elder, VP-Performance 
and this year’s host.   Her organizational skills and ability to maintain calm as so many little ones were forced to be both inside and 
out due to inclement off and on rainy weather were once again truly admirable.   From my vantage point, everything seemed to run 
smoothly.    Again, I thank you for allowing me to serve our organization. 

 

         Respectfully Submitted, 

        Rachel Heard 

HATTIESBURGHATTIESBURGHATTIESBURG   

MUSIC TEACHERS LEAGUEMUSIC TEACHERS LEAGUEMUSIC TEACHERS LEAGUE   
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The new MTNA Certification process is now available for piano, voice, violin and flute teachers. 
 
 Certification candidates are now required to complete these projects: explanation of teaching philoso- 
phy, analysis of teaching pieces, video of teaching, description of teaching environment, discussion of 
business ethics and studio policies. Teacher Profile Project workbooks for each instrument are available 
on the MTNA Certification website. The workbooks are accompanied by a document titled, "What Will 
The Evaluators Be Looking For?" which guides candidates as they complete the profile projects. 
Other materials, including articles about video recording lessons, can also be found on the Certification 
website. 
 
For more information about the new process, visit www.mtnacertification.org or e-mail  

 mtnacertification@mtna.org. 
 
 On Facebook? 
 
 If so, come visit the MTNA Facebook page and become a fan! It's another great way to keep up with   
MTNA and MTNA to keep up with you--MTNA Facebook Page. 
 
 
 
 
 
Please share this with your members.  



 

 

 

President - Kathie Lott 

 
Music Forum of Jackson was founded April, 1968, 

and is affiliated with MMTA and MTNA 
 

 “Pre-College Evaluations,” previously known as “Pre-College Auditions,” were held at 10 Dis-
trict locations on March 27, and April 10, with 450 students registered, and 410 participating.  
Of these students, 269 participated in all     areas of evaluation, called “Basics.”   After ex-
penses for judges’ fees, meals, and printing, the net income was $6840, which is used for ex-
penses related to State Finals.    

Evaluation 2011 will be held on the first two Saturdays of April, as prescribed in the Syllabus.   
District Chairs should arrange for their site as soon as possible.  When Group A and Group B 
comply with the schedule, alternate locations are convenient for students with conflicts. 

“Thank you!” to District Chairs who have expended time and energy preparing for, and admin-
istering the Evaluations.   Beginning with reserving the evaluations site and engaging judges, 
and ending with completing multiple reports, their can be an exhausting job.  Colleagues, we 
appreciate the service you provide for MMTA and for our pre-college students. 

Once again, I want to thank Carolina Whitfield-Smith, without whose computer skills and wisdom the Evaluation 
materials might still be a work in progress! 

District chairs and local association presidents are urged to encourage teachers in their areas to prepare their stu-
dents for MMTA Evaluations.   Most beginner students are capable of successfully completing the requirements for 
Grades 3 and Below.  The “non-competitive” option offers a realistic goal for transfers or older beginners.  Any stu-
dents may participate on the level considered appropriate by the teacher.    E-mail: jsthornell@bellsouth.net 

 

Submitted May 22, 2010 

 

 

 
PAGE 4 VOLUME 26, ISSUE 2 

Jacquelyn Sullivan 
Thornell, Pre-College 
Evaluations Chairman 
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MMTA Past Presidents  

1956-2008 

  1955-56  Mark Hoffman   

  1957-58  Roger Phelps  

  1959-60  Grady Cox   

  1961-62  George Mums   

  1963-66  Jack Lyall   

  1967-70  Sigfred Matson   

  1971-72  Jonathan Sweat   

  1973-74  Virginia Hoogenakker  

  1975-76  William Rutledge  

  1977-78  Desmond Kincaid  

  1979-80  George Imbragulio  

  1980-81  Harold Thompson  

  1982-84  Natalia da Roza 

  1984-86  Pat Tuley 

  1986-88  Paul Anderson 

  1988-90  Annette Joe 

  1990-92  Darwin Brooks 

  1992-94  Theresa Sanchez 

  1994-96  Joel Harrison 

  1996-98  Sharon Lebsack 

  1998-00  Carol Schutzmann 

  2000-02  Graham Purkerson 

  2002-04  Donna Banks 

  2004-06 Joanna Burnside 

  2006-08 Angela Willoughby 
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allegrezzapiano@comcast.net 

 Report from Scottye Adkins 

Vice President for Membership and Web Management   May 22, 2010 

Spring greetings! 

Spring 2010 has been a slow time in regard to membership.  Nevertheless, looking ahead, I am extremely pleased to tell you that 
I have received the first membership renewals for 2010-2011, which consists of 49 members.  This is a great way to begin our 
new year.  If you have not renewed your MMTA membership, you can do it at any time.   Don’t forget to encourage your peers 
to join as well.   To join MMTA or renew your membership go to: 

http://www.mtna.org/membership/JoinNow/tabid/236/Default.aspx 

As for the website, we have added some updates and new features that I hope will be helpful to all of you.   These additions are 
on the Student Activities page. 

http://msmusicteachers.org/competitions-precollege-auditions.php 

 * A link to the Outstanding Pre-College Student Achievement Award Form 

  http://msmusicteachers.cor/OutstandingPre-CollegeStudent%20AchievementAward.pdf  and 

 * A map which shows the Pre-College Evaluation Districts that provides access to contact information for each 

  District chairperson simply by clicking on the district on the map. 

I had the privilege of adjudicating the voice Pre-College Evaluations in Vicksburg in April.   This experience reminded me just 
how successful our organization continues to be. 
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The spring semester has been a very busy one for HMTL teachers and our students.  NFMC Junior Festival was held 
on Feb. 20 at William Carey University.  We have deeply appreciated the fine organization of our festival for the last 
seven years by outgoing District III NFMC Jr. Festival Chair, Anne Kathryn DeViney.  131 students and 11 teachers 
participated in the festival this year and one student was awarded the NFMC District III scholarship to attend the Music 
Camp @ MC in July. 

Our annual music camp league scholarship auditions were held in mid-April.  With financial assistance from both Wolfe 
Gang Music and Mississippi Music, we are pleased to be able to provide scholarships to two high school pianists to 
attend the Music Camp @ MC in July, as well as scholarships for two violinists to attend the Festival South Chamber 
Music Workshop @ USM in June. 

Hattiesburg MMTA Pre-College Evaluations were held on April 10 at William Carey University and very successfully 
organized by co-chairs Cristina Moreland and Dixie Lawson.  Our annual Spring Concert, which showcases out-
standing high school musicians who are students of league members, was held on April 25 in the Lucille Parker Art 
Gallery at William Carey University and chaired by Susan Fairchild.   

MMTA Pre-College Finals were held on May 1 at William Carey University.  On behalf of the entire HMTL, I want to 
express our appreciation again to our own Dr. Ellen Elder for all of the hard work she put into organizing and running 
another successful state finals for all pre-college students who qualified in our state.   

Our year concluded with a business meeting and lovely luncheon on May 13.  New officers were elected at the busi-
ness meeting for 2010-2012 as follows: 

 

  President    Ellen Elder 

  Immediate Past President  Laura Broughton 

  Vice President for Programs  Janice Mesrobian 

  Vice President for Membership  TBA  

  Secretary    Theresa Sanchez 

  Treasurer    Dixie Lawson 

 

  Respectfully submitted, 

    Laura Broughton, D.M.A., NCTM 

  (Immediate Past President, HMTL) 

Hattiesburg Music Teachers League 

Experience the Organ 

http://www.agocal.org 

Need a Sunday job?  

Consider organ study… 

Jackson Chapter American Guild of Organists 



 

 

          COLLEGIATE COMPETITIONS RESULTS 
                    MARCH 6, 2010, UNIVERSITY OF MISSISSIPPI 

Piano Competitions 

 Freshman/Sophomore Solo 

  First Place: Gabrielle Richardson (Student of  Rachel Heard, Millsaps College) 

  Second Place: Claire Welch (Elizabeth Moak, The University of Southern Mississippi) 

  Honorable Mention: Vera Zholondz (Bernardo Scarambone, Alcorn State University) 

 Junior/Senior Solo 

  First Place: Joseph Mueller (Student of  Rachel Heard, Millsaps College) 

  Second Place: Katy Koehler (Jun-Won Shin, Delta State University) 

  Honorable Mention: Hannah Thomas (Stephen Sachs, Belhaven College) 

 Concerto 

  Matthew Pettigrew (Bernardo Scarambone, Alcorn State University) 

Voice Competitions 

 Freshman/Sophomore Solo 

  First Place: Jordan Hammons (Cheryl Coker, Millsaps College) 

  Second Place: Gabrielle Richardson (Cheryl Coker, Millsaps College) 

 Junior/Senior Solo 

  First Place: Steven Keen (Cheryl Coker, Millsaps College) 

  Second Place: Ekaterina Kotcherguina (Cheryl Coker, Millsaps College) 

 Aria 

  First Place: Ekaterina Kotcherguina (Cheryl Coker, Millsaps College) 

  Second Place: Rachel Alexander (Cheryl Coker, Millsaps College) 

Woodwind Competitions 

 Freshman/Sophomore Solo 

  First Place: Dustin Hazlett (Sheri Falcone, Mississippi State University) 

  Second Place: Christine Pulver (Danilo Mezzadri, The University of Southern University) 

  Honorable Mention: Robyn Rouse (Shelley Collins, Delta State University) 

 Junior/Senior Solo 

  First Place: DeAundrae Clayton (Sheri Falcone, Mississippi State University) 

  Second Place: Jennifer Hatfield (Shelley Collins, Delta State University) 

  Honorable Mention: Charles Sanders (Sheri Falcone, Mississippi State University) 

 Concerto 

  First Place: Steven Hugley (Bret Pimentel, Delta State University) 

  Second Place: Austin White (Bret Pimentel, Delta State University) 

  Honorable Mention: DeAundrae Clayton (Sheri Falcone, Mississippi State University) 

     Results continued on next page      
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   Collegiate Competition Results continued from previous page 

Guitar Competitions 

 Freshman/Sophomore Solo 

  First Place: John Oeth (Michael Patilla, Mississippi State University) 

  Second Place: Dustin Cartee (Michael Patilla, Mississippi State University) 

 Junior/Senior Solo 

  First Place: Juan Zabrodiec (Michael Patilla, Mississippi State University) 

  Second Place: Jay Gandy (Michael Patilla, Mississippi State University) 

  Honorable Mention: Jacob Gibson (Jimmy Turner, Millsaps College) 

 Concerto: 

  John Oeth (Michael Patilla, Mississippi State University) 
 

Chamber Music Competitions 

 Freshman/Sophomore 

  First Place: T.H.E. Quartet (Richard Perry, The University of Southern Mississippi) 

  Second Place: All Tuba Quartet (Richard Perry, The University of Southern Mississippi) 

 Junior/Senior 

  First Place: Delta State Saxophone Quartet (Bret Pimentel, Delta State University) 

  Second Place: Delta State Flute Trio (Shelley Collins, Delta State University) 

Did you know that MTNA offers instrumental insurance to its members? Clarion Associates, Inc. will provide music instrument 
insurance to MTNA members for 40 percent off the usual premiums.  

* Clarion is the largest insurance firm dedicated solely to the needs of musicians 

* Clarion is endorsed by more than 24 musicians associations 

* Clarion is the choice of most Symphony Orchestras 

* Clarion offers a unique policy not available elsewhere 

* Clarion is dedicated to the music industry and supports many arts organizations 

For more information about the coverage available to you, visit www.clarionins.com or call (800) 848-2534. 

 Attention Local Association Presidents: 

If you are no longer president ofyour local association, please let us know who the current president is so that we can update our 
records. 
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Pianos, teacher referrals, rentals, digital pianos, organs, band 
instruments, books, software, leasing & moving       

127 dyess road, ridgeland, ms 39157-4411 

morrison brothers music inc. 
1-800-932-0934        601-956-0135 

   http://www.mobro.net    

“your full line music store since 1972” 

Adam Perry:  sales 
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                    2010 MMTA Pre-College Performance Report  by Ellen Price Elder 

On Saturday, May 1, 2010, the MMTA Pre-College Finals were held at William Carey University in Hattiesburg.  
There were 302 eligible student entrants, with 245 students participating on that day. The William Carey University 
Music Department very graciously provided a hospitality room throughout the day for teachers, students, and 
guests. William Carey University student workers were also there to monitor practice rooms, and to assist wherever 
needed. 

Lunch was catered by McAllister’s Deli and teachers paid $6.50 for a sandwich bar.  Twenty-three lunches were 
sold for a total of $149.50. 

There were eleven judges this year.  The judges were cooperative and every recital produced 
winners and numerous ribbon recipients.  Approximately thirty teachers assisted with the 
recitals and in the workroom.  Drs. Rachel Heard and Ian Hominick ably represented our 
organization through the presentation of awards, and Dr. Darwin Brooks took pictures for 
the MMT, with Melinda Porter serving as assistant. 

There were six Eight-Year Achievement Award Winners and 219 High Composite Score 
certificates.  This was the second year that teachers and students were asked to pay three dol-
lars for program booklets, in order to offset the cost of printing.  We made $552.00 profit on 
these booklets.   

The event was successful.  I am deeply grateful to the teachers who assisted on that day. The 
MMTA Pre-College Finals are scheduled for Saturday, May 7, 2011, location TBA.  District 
auditions will be scheduled during the Executive Board Meeting in May.  This information 
will be available on the msmusicteachers.org website. 

MISSISSIPPI MUSIC TEACHER 

    Ellen Price Elder 
Vice-President for Pre-
College Performances 

                                                       Mississippi Music Teachers Association Balance Sheet 

                                                                                    As of May 21, 2010 

                                                                      Michael Rushing, MMTA Treasurer 

ASSETS 

  Current Assets 

   Checking/Savings 

    Regions Bank, Checking   $4,490.09 

   Total Checking/Savings    $4,490.09 

  Total Current Assets     $4,490.09 

  Fixed Assets                   

   AmSouth CD                 $11,464.10 

   AmSouth CD 2     $ 6,624.96 

  Total Fixed Assets                  $18,089.96 

TOTAL ASSETS                     $22,579.15 

LIABILITIES & EQUITY 

  Equity 

   Opening Bal. Equity                 $21,399.51 

   Retained Earnings                    $1,024.26 

   Net Income       $   155.38 

  Total Equity      $22,579.15 

 

TOTAL LIABILITIES & EQUITY      $22,579.15 
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  Participants in the Piano Competitions at the 2010  

                         Collegiate Competitions 
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Woodwind Concerto Competition Awards: 
(from left to right) Honorable Mention: 
DeAundrae Clayton;  2nd Place: Austin 
White; First Place: Steven Hugley 

Piano Competitions Freshman/
Sophomore Solo: (left to right)  Claire 
Welch (2nd), Vera Zholondz (Honorable 
Mention) and Gabrielle Richardson,  
(Gold Medal) 

Freshman/Sophomore Solo Guitar: 
Dustin Cartee (2nd Place) on the left 
and John Oeth (Gold Medal) on the 
right in photograph 

Guitar Concert:  John Oeth, 

Junior/Senior Guitar Solo Competition 
Awards:  (on the left) Jay Gandy (2nd ) 
and (on the right) Juan Zabrodiec (Gold 
Medal); not pictured is Jacob Gibson 
(Honorable Mention) 

Woodwind  Competitions Junior/Senior 
Solo: (from left to right) DeAundrae Clay-
ton (Gold Medal); Jennifer Hatfield (2nd); 
and Charles Sanders (Honorable Mention) 

Woodwind Solo 
Competition 
Freshman/
Sophomore 
Awards: Christine 
Pulver (2nd) and 
Dustin Hazlett 
(Gold Medal); not 
pictured is Robyn 
Rouse (Honorable 
Mention) 

Freshman/
Sophomore  
Solo Voice: 
Gabrielle 
Richardson 
(on left)  
(2nd) and 
Jordan 
Hammons 
(Gold Medal) 
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Voice Performance, Junior/Senior Solo: 
(left to right) Steven Keen (Gold Medal), 
Ekaterina Kotcherguina (2nd place). On 
the far right is Rachel Alexander who was 
a participant. 

Voice Competition, Aria Division 
(left to right):  Ekaterina Kotcher-
guina (Gold Medal) and Rachel 
Alexander (2nd) in Voice Aria 

Participant in the Pi-
ano Competitions 
Concerto Event was 
Matthew Pettigrew 

Piano Competitions, Junior/Senior Solo 
Division: (left to right) Hannah Thomas 
(Honorable Mention); Kaaty Koehler 

Chamber Music Competitions:  Pictured 
is “T.H.E. Quartet” (USM First Place) 
but Casey Nation is not pictured.  The 

Chamber Music Junior/Senior Div. 
Second Place was the Delta State Flute 
Trio pictured here. 

Chamber Music Competitions, Junior/
Senior Division First place winners were: 
Delta State Saxophone Quartet which is 
pictured above. 

Vocal Participants with their adjudicator 
Woodwind participants with their 
adjudicator before Master Class. 
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Brass 
Bruce D. Tychinski Bruce.Tychinski@usm.edu 

University of Southern Mississippi 

118 College Drive #5081 

Hattiesburg, MS 39406        (601) 266-6103 

Guitar 
Nicholas Ciraldo          nicholas.ciraldo@usm.edu     

University of Southern Mississippi  

118 College Drive #5081 

Hattiesburg, MS 39406 (601) 266-5401 Office 

Chamber Music/Jazz 
Daniel Kelly   Daniel.Kelly@usm.edu 

USM School of Music          (601) 266-6937 Office 

Mannoni Performing Arts Center 214 

118 College Drive #5081 

Hattiesburg, MS 39406            (601) 819-0140 Cell 

Piano 
Karen Fosheim                  kfosheim@deltastate.edu 

Delta State University 

P.O. Box 3256 

Cleveland, MS 38733    (662) 846-4622 

Strings 
Alexander Russakovsky (601) 266-6851 Work 

  arussakovsky@hotmail.com 

211 Chevy Chase Dr., #4 

Hattiesburg, MS 39401     (601) 579-8163 

Voice 
Phyllis Lewis-Hale  phyllis.lewis-hale@jsums.edu 

Jackson State University Department of Music 

P.O. Box 17055 

Jackson, MS 39217              (601) 979-2984 

Woodwinds 
Meri Newell      meri.newell@jcjc.edu 

533 Leeville Road 

Petal, MS 39465                 (601) 544-0093 

We are unfortunately losing some of the fine leaders due to moves and changes of jobs.  
As new chairs are appointed by our State President, we will list them in the future is-
sues of MMT.  Should you not get a response from the listed officers, contact our State 
MMTA President to see if a new officer has been selected. 



 

 

Vice President for Collegiate and National Competitions 

FROM THE MMT EDITOR  
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L. Darwin Brooks  
          MMT Editor 

 

 It seems that the summer has come early this year with the higher than normal 
temperatures throughout our great State.  Sit back, relax a little as you have 
time, and enjoy the change of pace that many of our members have.    

You may not have the summer off, but the majority of our MMTA members do 
have a little more variety in their jobs during the summer, it would seem.  This 
is a welcome change to most of us and it encourages us to be creative. 

Thanks for the chance to bring you the news about our State organization.  
Please let me know how the MMT could be improved and I will pass that along 
to the next Editor.   Hope to see you all at the State Conference in November. 

  May 22, 2010 

 

The spring MMTA Collegiate Competitions took place at the University of Mississippi on March 6.  
Approximately 50 students participated in the competitions; a healthy turnout, though lower count 
than last spring’s event.   The brass and strings solo events were cancelled due to low participation.  
I’d like to thank Libby Vanatta for staffing the Registration Table and coordinating the day’s events in 
my absence.  You will see photographs of winners in this issue of the  MMT. 

 

The MTNA state-level competitions will take place on November 5 during the MMTA State Confer-
ence at Delta State University. 

 

I have accepted a position in Texas starting in the fall and must resign this office.  It has been my 
honor and pleasure to serve MMTA for the past four years.   I wish the organization continued suc-
cess. 

Respectfully submitted by Daniel Kelly 

 

            Daniel Kelly             
Vice President for            
Collegiate  and National         
Competitions 



 

 

                                                                                                                                                        

        

 

        

        

     PRESIDENT 

       Rachel Heard heardr@millsaps.edu                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

       3821 Montrose Circle, Jackson, MS 39216  (601)987-8414 

PRESIDENT-ELECT        

       Ian Hominick ihominic@olemiss.edu 

 432 Cherokee Dr., Oxford, MS 38655 (662) 915-1282                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT     

       Angela Willoughby  willough@mc.edu 

      100 Murial Street, Clinton, MS 39056 (601) 906-8040 

      Work phone:  (601) 925-3444 

 VP for STATE, COLLEGE, and NATIONAL COMPETITIONS 

      Daniel Kelly  Daniel.Kelly@usm.edu (601) 819-0140 

     118 College Drive #5081, Hattiesburg, MS 39046 

     Work Phone:  (601) 266-6937      

VP for MEMBERSHIP and WEBSITE 

     Scottye Adkins             scottye.adkins@gmail.com 

             (601) 832-8021 

      203 B Lindale Circle, Clinton, MS 39056       

VP for PRE-COLLEGE PERFORMANCES 

      Ellen Price Elder          ellen@ellenelder.com or 

     eelder@wmcarey.edu  William Carey Universtiy,  (601) 318-6179 

     498 Tuscan Ave: Box 14,      Hattiesburg, MS 39401 

VP for PRE-COLLEGE AUDITIONS 

      Jacquelyn Thornell    jsthornell@bellsouth.net     (601) 952-0060 

     5929 Lake Trace Circle, Jackson, MS 39211 

 VP for PUBLIC RELATIONS 

       L. Darwin Brooks    dbrooks@network-one.com (662) 842-0673 

       115 Locust Hill Road, Belden, MS 38826 

TREASURER 

       Michael Rushing     Michael.rushing@jcjc.edu 

200 Blue Gable Rd. #117 Hattiesburg, MS 39401 (803) 606-7868 

SECRETARY      

     Kimberley Davis  Kimberley.Davis@usm.edu     (601) 266-6941 

     Box 5081, School of Music, USM, Hattiesburg, MS 39406-5081  

 CHAIR of THEORY and COMPOSITION 

      Carol Schutzmann  PianoMom7@aol.com 

      7 Pecan Circle, Long Beach, MS 39560               (228) 863-5198 

CHAIR of INDEPENDENT MUSIC TEACHERS FORUM 

      Rosangela Yazbec Sebba  rys3@colled.msstate.edu 

      Louisville Street, Apt. 1, Starkville, MS 39759  (662) 325-2854 

CERTIFICATION CHAIR 

       Libby Vanatta       ballade2@aol.com 

        29 Park Place #102, Hattiesburg, MS 39402  (601) 819-0139 

MMTA OFFICERS 
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CHAIR OF COLLABORATIVE ARTS 

     Theresa Sanchez   theresa.sanchez@jcjc.edu 

     907 N. 34th Ave.,  Hattiesburg, MS 39401 (601) 271-8700 

                                     WEBMASTER 

   Handmade Designs  www.handmadedesigns.com 

   2800 Kingsgate Ct., Nampa, ID 83687                                  Toll free:  1-
877-462-2660 

         ASSISTANT to VP for PUBLIC RELATIONS 

 Stephanie Holmes, seholmes2@hotmail.com 

210 W. Adams Street, Apt. C Kosciusko, MS 39090 (662) 417-1390 

 
         LOCAL AFFILIATE PRESIDENTS 
                    Golden Triangle Music Forum  

          Harold Thompson, hthompson2001@hotmail.com 

  608 Lakeview Dr., Starkville, MS. 39759   (662)  323-7379 

                 Gulf Coast Music Teachers Association 

       Yvonne Young-McGrath mcgmomx4@bellsouth.net 

753 Canterbury Dr, Biloxi, MS 39532-4303                  (228) 617-9127  

    Hattiesburg Music Teachers League 

Ellen Price Elder          ellen@ellenelder.com or 

     eelder@wmcarey.edu  William Carey Universtiy,  (601) 318-6179 

     498 Tuscan Ave: Box 14,      Hattiesburg, MS 39401 

                    

   Jones County Music Teachers Association 

               Janine Beasley    music@beasinc.com 

  3122 N. 5th Ave., laurel, MS 39440     (601) 649-9240  

        League of Meridian Music Teachers 

                                           Currently, no President 
Joyce Tillery is serving as Audition contact person (601) 482-2810 

                    Music Forum of Jackson 

                   Kathie Lott      Kclott@netzero.net 

                   Music Forum of Tupelo 

          Peggy Oakes  oakesp@bellsouth.net 

2012 Strain St., Tupelo, MS 38804                              (662)  842-9316 

   Vicksburg Music Teachers Association 

                     Barbara Tracy tracy@vicksburg.com  

  617 Holly Ridge Drive, Vicksburg, MS 39180        (601)  638-3453 



 

 

Membership in Mississippi Music Teachers Association is open to individuals 
professionally engaged in any field of musical activity.  Since MMTA  is a state 

affiliate of Music Teachers National Association, all membership is handled 
through national headquarters.   Please check the MTNA website http://

www.mtna.org/home.htm or the MMTA VP for Membership for membership infor-
mation or application forms. 

 

Mississippi Music Teacher is published online three times per year.  
Address all communications, articles, and pictures to the Editor.  The 
MMT is available to the public on the MMTA website in PDF format. 

ADVERTISING:  Limited advertising space is available for firms or indi-
viduals who have a product or service of specific interest or benefit  to 
MMTA members.  All correspondence regarding advertising should be 

sent to The Assistant to V.P for Public Relations. 

YEARLY ADVERTISING RATES (size in inches) 

2 ¼ x 1  $70  

2 ¼ x 2 ¼ $120 

2 ¼ x 4 5/8 $170 

2 ¼ x 7  $240 

4 5/8 x 4 5/8 $275 

4 5/8 x 7 (half page) $500 

7 x 9 ¼ (full page) $900 

Conference printed edition ads can  be purchased for that one edition 
for 1/3 of the above prices. 

L. Darwin Brooks, MMT Editor 

EMAIL:   dbrooks@network-one.com 

115 Locust Hill Road, Belden, MS 
38826 

(662) 842-0673 

 ASSISTANT to VP for 
PUBLIC RELATIONS 

 Stephanie Holmes, 
seholmes2@hotmail.com 

210 W. Adams Street, Apt. C 
Kosciusko, MS 39090 (662) 
417-1390 

OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF MISSISSIPPI MUSIC 
TEACHERS ASSOCIATION 

AFFILIATED WITH MUSIC TEACHERS NATIONAL 
ASSOCIATION 

MISSISSIPPI MUSIC TEACHER 

W E’RE ON THE  WEB 

HTTP:// MSMUSICTEACHERS.ORG 

 

Look for the past issues 
of the MMT at our 
website under the cate-
gory of “NEWS.” 


